
scholarships, visit www.Texas 
FarmBureau.org. 

Information on local 
scholarships can be found at the 
Coke County Farm Bureau 
office.

The C.J. Macon Memorial 
Scholarship and the Bronte 
Community Scholarship is now 
available to graduating seniors at 
Bronte High School. 

Applications are available 
online at www.bronteisd.net on 
the Counselor’s Corner page 
under “Scholarship 
Information” or may be picked 
up in the counselor’s office.  The 
deadline to apply for both 
scholarships is April 12, 2016. 

The C.J. Macon Memorial 
Scholarship is also open to past 
Bronte High School graduates.

Please turn in applications to 
Mrs. Timmerman, counselor, on 

The Lady Steers track team 
won 1st place at the Blanket 
Tiger Relays over Spring Break.  
They scored 119 points with the 
second place team totaling 72.  

Lady Steers results are listed 
below.

Kelby Clawson – 1st place

Margo Mendoza – 5th place

Mariah Munoz – 3rd place, 
Samantha Rod – 6th place

2nd place--- Kelby Clawson, 
Brady Clawson, Megan 
Grantham, Mariah Munoz

3rd place – Kaylee Puentez, 
Brady Clawson, Megan 
Grantham, Margo Mendoza

2nd place – Kaylee Puentez, 
Kelby Clawson, Megan 
Grantham, Mariah Munoz

Brady Clawson – 1st place

Kiara Burns – 1st place, 
Margo Mendoza – 2nd place

Kiara Burns – 3rd place, 
Margo Mendoza – 4th place, 
Chelsea Wyatt – 5th place

Mariah Munoz – 2nd place

Samantha Roe – 2nd place

Whatever your college plans, 
Texas Farm Bureau (TFB) wants 
to help you on your way to a 
higher education. 

“Each year, TFB offers a 
whole host of  scholarships on 

both the local and state level for 
TFB members and their 
families,” John Ross Copeland, 
Coke County Farm Bureau 
president, said. “It’s our way of  
giving back to our community 
and helping Coke County 
students on their way to 
success.” 

Scholarships totaling almost 
$80,000 are awarded annually to 
students who participate in 
TFB’s youth contests, youth 
leadership organizations or 
apply for several other 
scholarships that are made 
available. 

The S.M. True Jr. Agricultural 
Scholar Award is a major 
scholarship offered by TFB. The 
$20,000 scholarship honors the 
former TFB president and his 
commitment and dedication to 
Texas agriculture. 

The scholarship is open to 
students who have declared 
agriculture as their major and 
have at least 60 hours of  college 
credit. 

The Dick Mitchell Memorial 
Scholarship awards $1,000 to 
one high school junior or senior 
who attended TFB’s Youth 
Leadership Conference in 
Stephenville during the summer. 

Collegiate and high school 
students who would like to 
pursue a career in agriculture 
are encouraged to apply for 
TFB’s Young Farmer and 
Rancher scholarship. 

Memorial and district 
scholarships are also available. 

“We encourage all high school 
and college students in County 
to check out the scholarships 
and apply,” Copeland said. 
“Every little bit helps when 
you’re trying to reach your 
goals.” 

To apply for TFB’s 
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or before April 12, 2016.
For more information, please 

call the counselor’s office at 473-
2511.

Bronte Project Graduation is 
selling raffle tickets for 1/2 side 
of  beef, processing at 
Sklenarik’s, and a small freezer.

Raffle tickets can be 
purchased in Bronte at Glenn-
Bivins Insurance, Bronte 
Hardware Store, Crazy T 
Greenhouse, or check with a 
senior parent for a raffle ticket. 
Drawing will be held April 1.

Concho Valley Electric 
Cooperative is offering four 
$2,000 scholarships. Two 
scholarships are awarded to 
graduating high school seniors 
and two are awarded to other 
students of  higher learning.

Guidelines include:
The applicant must be an 

active CVEC member whose 
primary residence is served by 
CVEC, OR be the dependent 
of  a CVEC member whose 
primary residence is served by 
CVEC.

The applicant will be chosen 
based on the following criteria: 
grades, leadership, community, 
school activities and essay.

Permissible use of  funds 
include payment of  tuition, fees 
required for books, supplies 
and/or equipment required for 
courses of  instruction.

The recipient must attend a 
recognized Texas institution of  
higher education, including 
certified trade schools, while 
pursuing a degree at any level.

Recipients must obtain at least 
a 2.5 cumulative grade point 
average on a 4.0 scale and carry 
a minimum of  12 hours or be 
considered by the registrar to be 
a full-time student. One half  of  
scholarship is awarded at the 
beginning of  the Fall Semester 
and the remaining one half  is 
awarded at the beginning of  the 
Spring semester.

To obtain an application you 
may come by the CVEC office 
at 2530 Pulliam St., San Angelo, 
TX 76905, call the Member 
Service Department at (325) 
655-6957 or visit our website at 
www.cvec.coop. Deadline for 
submission is April 11, 2016.

Students currently enrolled in 
grades 8-12 are invited to attend 
a Health Careers Camp in 
Odessa, Texas, June 13th 
through 16th to get hands on 
learning about health careers.  
The camp is sponsored by the 
Permian Basin Area Health 
Education Cooperative (AHEC) 
and students will participate in 
tours of  local health care 
facilities, shadowing 
opportunities with health care 
professionals, hands on science 
experiments, and lectures from 
college professors and instructors 
who will offer good habits for 

 On Monday, March 21, Bronte Kindergarten and Third grade students went on a 
Buddy Walk around the school.  This walk was to promote Down Syndrome Awareness. 


